TOWN OF KILLINGLY

SOLID WASTE SUBCOMMITTEE
January 23, 2019
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Commission Members:


Lynn LaBerge 

Tammy Wakefield


Edward Grandelski
                                                                                                            Also attending:


Paul Hopkins


WINY Reporter


Jim Wilson -WWP









Meeting Minutes
1. Call to Order: Lynn LaBerge called the meeting to order at 5:31pm
2. Citizens Comments :  none

3.
Adoption of Minutes:



a) November 28, 2018 Meeting Minutes

Tammy Wakefield motion to accept the minutes as written, Lynn LaBerge seconded, all in favor, motion carried 

4.        Jim Wilson in for Tim DeVivo – Willimantic Waste Paper Co. Inc.
 Size of containers should be limited to 2 sizes 65 and 95 gallons.
The town needs to make a decision to whether or not to have curbside pickup or stay with the transfer station serving only 600 to700 people out of 13,000 people. Willimantic Waste will pick up only at the end of driveways.
5.
Finance Report:  









David Capacchione provided the Finance Report for the estimated revenues and    expenditures through the end of November figures. 

6.
Unfinished Business


a) Town wide trash pickup discussion

· 3 people were trained for certified operators for the running of the Transfer Station.
· Still subsidize at $313,000.00. Discussion followed.

· Bulky waste:  bided 6 times a year - new 2 times a year

· Recycling pick up:   every other week

· Trash pickup:  every week

· Electronics:   drop off at Transfer Station

· Mattresses:    drop off at Transfer Station

· Tires: disposal at the place of purchase or transfer Station.

· Do we need to provide for commercial 4 units?

· Transfer station to be opened first Tuesday and third Saturday. Once the curb-side pick-up program is started.

7.
New Business


a) SMART Program – set up a meeting with Kristen Brown at her convenience.

· Meeting at January 31, 2019 at  2:30pm

8. 
Other Discussion Items


a) Tonnage Report- tonnage is going down cost keeps going up.
9.
Adjournment: Motion was made by Tammy Wakefield to adjourn at 7:25 p.m. Second by Ed Grandelski, Motion carried unanimously
Respectfully submitted,

Joan Blymiller

Recording Secretary
Visit us on the web at WWW.KILLINGLYCT.GOV

